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If you think a crime may be in progress, about to happen or that offenders are still 
nearby - regardless of the time of day or night - call 999.  
 
 

When reporting a crime please call the following numbers: 

General enquires number and crime reporting 101 

OR 

In case of emergency 999. 

Or 

 CRIME STOPPERS on 0800 555 111 

 Your call cannot be traced and you will not be asked your name. 

   

For more information and for more advice on all the above and much more 
Please visit 

 www.avonandsomerset.police.uk 
 
 
 
 
Good evening to you all in Ilminster.  The Beat Team, of Ilminster, has as usual been 
kept busy with the normal happenings of a Town this size. We can now attend zoom 
meetings so please let us know if you would like us to join any meetings, 
 
Following our last report we now have Rob Chidgey in place and he is starting to 
familiarise himself with the local area, 
 
In the last month we have seen more and more people going back to normal life, we 
have had to warn several people in regards to Covid breaches, 
 
On a positive note we have seen a rapid decline in ASB in the recreation ground as 
most of our younger community seem to be following the rules, either that or they are 
hiding from us, 

http://www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/


 
We have recently been approved to have an ANPR equipped vehicle in the Ilminster, 
this will be a great help in the town to identify vehicles of police interest, 
 
Another issue has been speeding which we are addressing by regularly going out 
with our speed detection device and stopping people speeding, this will be a more 
regular occurrence over the next month, 
 
Recorded incidents from 01/01/2021 in the town area are as below, 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you need any help or advice. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Ilminster Beat Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


